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This legislation redraws the Idaho Potato Commission (IPC) grower commissioner districts to bring representation more into alignment with potato production while using known political boundaries. It also incorporates the changes made in companion legislation, so changes will be consistent and establishes a future effective date.               

FISCAL NOTE
There is no fiscal impact, because the IPC is a self-funded agency. There is no impact on the General Fund. 
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	Patrick Kole
	Potato Commission
	(208) 514-4208
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